
Appointment to Special Grade Posts of Sri Lanka Accountants’ Service. 

This is in addition to the notice on 12.09.2022 regarding the above matter. 

Accordingly, it is kindly informed that the closing date for accepting applications for the interview 

to select officers for special grade posts of Sri Lanka Accountants’ Service in the Ministry of 

Finance, Economic Stabilization and National Policies  and the Departments of the Treasury, will 

be extended up to 20.09.2022. 

 

Secretary,  

Ministry of Finance, Economic Stabilization and National Policies, Colombo 01, 

14.09.2022 


